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Hi there,

Customers / Followers of Pomodoro Restaurant
Announcement!

We have created a new instagram account called
“pomodorosdi” please follow this account as our old
one pomodorosd is currently not working and having
some technical difficulties please do not contact on our
previous insta account.

We would be closing our previous account and would
kindly appreciate and request our followers to follow on
this current new account called “pomodorosdi1”.

Stay tuned for daily updates and offers on our
Pomodoro San Diego Restaurant
To check our menu please visit https://pomodorosd.com/

We are also offering authentic italian food pickup service
as a contribution to help out during the corona virus
outbreak.

Place your order now.

Thanks for your cooperation.

Regards
Pomodoro Restaurant Team



